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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meetings in New Orleans to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  I have not received a report recently from Geoff Neale, chair of the IALP.
2)  I gave an address at the Liberty International conference in Krakow, Poland on August 14.  (The address was titled “Are You Ready to Rumble?  Preparing Yourself Intellectually for the Battle.”) I spoke to several conference attendees about the Libertarian Party and its activities.
3)  I gave an address at the European Students For Liberty conference in Reykjavik, Iceland on September 22.  (The address was titled “Economic Fallacies: Discussion of Some Common Fallacies and Misconceptions about Economics.”)  I met with members of various libertarian-oriented parties during the conference.
4)  I am investigating ways in which Libertarians in the U.S. may be able to assist the Libertarian Party of Cuba.  Evidently the Cuban government arrested Heriberto Pons, vice president of the Cuban Libertarian Party – Jose Marti; an article about the arrest appeared in the PanAm Post (panampost.com/mamela-fiallo/2018/08/22/cuban-dictatorship-arrests-vice-president-of-cuban-libertarian-party/).  An article about the matter is available on the LP website at www.lp.org/vice-president-of-cuban-libertarian-party-arrested-for-supporting-independent-art. 
5)  I shall travel to Manchester and Liverpool (England) on Nov. 9-12.  I anticipate meeting with members of the Greater Manchester Libertarians (the branch of the Libertarian Party UK in the greater Manchester area) during my visit to the area. 

